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SB 1385 – RELATING TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 
 
Chairs Taniguchi and Hee, Vice Chairs Kahele and Shimabukuro, and members of the 
committees: 
 
 The Board of Regents strives to meet the highest standard of the open meetings 
(“Sunshine”) and ethics laws and has regularly consulted with both the Office of 
Information Practices and the State Ethics Commission office with regard to compliance 
with the applicable laws to accomplish the mission and purpose of the University of 
Hawai‘i. In this regard, the Board of Regents has already contacted the Office of 
Information Practices and the Hawaiʻi State Ethics Commission to schedule training 
sessions in the coming months. The sessions will include overviews featuring the 
respective specialties of each office, with training that is specific to the Board of 
Regents. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


